
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VHM PASTORS TRAINING CAMP 

DECEMBER 2018 
 Greetings in Jesus name 

By God’s grace we have done our 11th pastor’s conference for pastors from different churches and different villages. For 

eleven years now every first week of December we have been bringing pastors from different villages across the country 

for one-week training to equip them and to encourage them for the great work of God they are doing in their villages. 

Most of these pastors have never gone to bible seminary therefore this training for most of them is their school. God is 

using this training every year to touch and transform the lives of many people through these pastors. 

              Above are some of pastors listening careful the teachings during the Pastors Training camp 

It is always good to see pastors from different denominations coming together out of their denomination boundaries to 

learn and work together as brothers in Christ. Many denomination were presented in this one week training camp.   

One of the subject was taught and being emphasized, is the Power of Unit among the ministers of the Gospel.   

The church of the living God, with all our different opinions, is bound together with the blood of Jesus Christ, and if we 

will stand together in that oneness, God will continue to free us from our bondages, restore families, and redeem lives. If 

we're going to rise up to the levels that God is calling us to, we have to put our own agendas aside and do what the apostle 

Paul said: "I beseech you to walk worthy of the calling with which you were called, with all lowliness and gentleness, with 

longsuffering, bearing with one another in love, endeavoring to keep the unity of the Spirit in the bond of peace" 

(Ephesians 4:1–3). After this training pastors came out different compare to when they were coming. Glory to God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of the things we care during the camp is to feed pastors well since it is their retreat we want them to 

eat well all the time of the training   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The end of the camp came, it was hard to let pastors go. Pastors explained how this camp has a meaning to them and to 

their ministries in such a way they wish they could staying there for several weeks just like Jesus said  

15 As evening approached, the disciples came to him and said, “This is a remote place, and it’s already getting late. 

Send the crowds away, so they can go to the villages and buy themselves some food.”  Matthew 14:15 

We finished this camp while everyone was still hungry and thirsty to keep learning the word of God.  

During the camp the pastors prepared a short ceremony for our 20th Marriage anniversary for Patience 

and I. We thank God for this far He has brought us. It was a great time for all of us. 

We want to thank you for being used by God to pray and support us for his work for 2018 

There are many things God has done in this pastor’s camp as well as for the ministries we have done for 

the whole of the year 2018. I will share the report of general ministry for 2018 in the next newsletter soon.   

May the Lord bless you richly. 

In Christ 

Peter and Patience and VHM and WCC Team 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019 


